
COVID-19 
FORCED CLOSURE 

 

On Monday, 23 March 2020 the Federal 
Government forced all clubs across Australia 

to shut down as one of their measures to slow 
down the spread of the COVID-19 virus.   

 

Accordingly, the Cessnock Leagues Club will 
be closed indefinitely. 

 

This forced shut down is devastating for our 
Staff, Members and the entire Cessnock 

Community. Updates during this forced shut 
down will be issued via our social media 

channels and website. 
 

Cessnock Leagues Club looks forward to 
welcoming you back soon. In the meantime, 

take care of yourself and each other.  
 

Club Management 


